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August 17, 2018

Rob Zuber

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman St., Rm. 215

Denver, Colorado 80203

Re: New Elk Mine
Permit C-1981-012
Response to Adequacy Review of MR-125

Dear Mr. Zuber:

In response to the Adequacy Review of MR-125, NECC is going to amend
the proposed Weed Management Plan to include text stating NECC will
follow the Colorado Weed Management Act. Also NECC will use localized
seeding as part of the Weed Management Plan. Attached are the revised
pages to be inserted on page 67 and the new page 67a of section 2.05 of
the New Elk PAP.

Sincerely,

At Hs

Nicholas Mason
Engineering Technician

12250 State Hwy 12 PHONE  (719) 631-6146
Weston, Colorado 81091




